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Dear Sir Arthur:

Your letter of the 9th instant, in regard 

to the forthcoming meeting of the Institute of Pacific 

Relations, has been duly received.

I have placed your suggestion that the 

Association be represented at the Conference before 

the members, and will advise you in due course.

I have to thank you for bringing this mat­

ter to our attention.

Yours very truly,

• president

Sir Arthur Currie,

President, McGill University,

Montreal.
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